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  Thanks again...
 Summer is here!

We take pride in our community and take
care of our neighbors. Small acts of
kindness make a BIG difference. Thanks
to Dennis Burling for cleaning up the
trees and shrubs in the round about and
Virginia Green for cleaning the two lower
ponds.

SAVE THE DATE

thinking about a
project. . .

Process any architectural and landscaping
home plans through the Frontstep portal 

Above ground pools are not allowed 

Neither metal nor plastic shed buildings
are permitted.

Any comments, concerns, or information
requests please send inquiries to the GoBP
email. 

       but kiddie pools are fine. 

July 4    Independence Day
Remember to cleanup after yourself

  

Thank YOU for choosing The Gardens of
Belle Pointe the place to call home, extend
your family, and make new friends. It's a
privilege to live here!

Food Truck Thursdays have
been amazing! Moss Be Smoke,
The Fry Guy and The Pre-Game
food trucks are definitely on
top of our list! 

Shout out to our neighbors, The
Bowen Family, for setting up
The Pre-Game food truck and
serving up delicious burgers
and fries. Contact Kelly
Tabeling for any
recommendations for the next
food truck.  

Thanks to the participants in the Spring Yard Sale.
Word on the street is our community is the best!
Shoppers loved that there were multiple homes to
shop from. Are you ready for the Fall Yard Sale?

Have you seen our event board at
the community entrance? May
and June had some pretty
awesome events! Events are also
posted on our FB page,
Newsletter and website. 

Keith Collins Co has switched over from the
Caliber Homeowner Portal to Frontsteps
Portal.Homeowners will need to setup a new
account @ https://keithcollinsco.com

Visit the Apple App Store or Google Play
Store and download “KCC Connect”.

If you have any questions, directly contact
Frontsteps at (800) 992-4384. 

Reminder


